
New  Bedford  High  School
Graduation Ceremony Postponed
to June 10
New Bedford High School Graduation Ceremony for the Class of
2022,  originally  scheduled  to  take  place  on  Walsh  Field,
Thursday, June 9 at 7:00 p.m. has been postponed until Friday,
June 10 at 7:00 p.m. due to field conditions.

Heavy rains this morning and downpours forecasted for tomorrow
have necessitated a 24-hour postponement to allow students to
safely rehearse in dry conditions and to enable crews adequate
time to set up for the event.

Graduating seniors are asked to report to New Bedford High
School on Friday morning at 8:00 a.m. for rehearsal.
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